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Dear Fantastic Fourth Grader, 

Welcome to my class and to your first official year in the intermediate grades.  My name is              

Mrs.  Bobrownicki and I will be your Fourth Grade Teacher.  I am so happy to have YOU in my class!   I am 

very excited about all the wonderful and exciting things we will be learning this upcoming school year!   

Fourth grade is a very special year and you will have many things to look forward to this coming year.  

We will focus on developing a wide range of reading skills and strategies through the use of quality literature.  

You will have many writing opportunities and will participate in a variety of hands–on math activities.  

Additionally, you will be learning about the scientific method, watery earth, matter, electrical circuits, and the 

regions of our country.  You will also get to go on some really fun field trips too! 

I am looking forward to a wonderful summer with my family and friends.  I am married with three 

children, Hannah and Emily who are 18 and are starting their first year at college this fall and Philip who is 

going into fifth grade.    This summer, I will be traveling to Myrtle Beach with my family.    We will spend 

our days on the beach, golfing, and visiting relatives.  I look forward to hearing all the wonderful things you 

have enjoyed this summer during the first week of school! 

On my teacher site you will find our class supply list with all the materials you need to start your year 

off on the right foot.  Please make sure you have all the necessary materials with you on the first day of school 

so we can get ourselves organized and dive right into the new school year.  Also, make sure you have a 

current book you are reading for independent reading time.  In addition, please bring with you a 5X7 picture 

of yourself and a healthy snack! 

Here are a few things that I know will help you have a great fourth grade year! 

1.  Be organized and have good work habits. 

2. Always be prepared with your homework. 

3. Don’t be afraid to ask questions. 

4. Always try your best. 

5. Treat others, as you would want to be treated. 

6. Have a positive attitude. 

If you remember these six things, you will have a very successful year.  If you need to reach me my 

email is Jbobrown@cbsd.org.  Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation and see you in August!   

         

Sincerely,  

        Mrs. Bobrownicki 
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